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Friday 9th July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

KEY INFORMATION 

Early Years and KS1 (Year 1-2) Sports Day – Tuesday 13th July – 2-3.15pm. 

KS2 (Year 3-6) Sports Day – Thursday 15th July – 2-3.15pm. 

Next week, De Beauvoir will be having their Sports Days. These will be held in the school playground and children will 

remain in their bubbles for the duration of the afternoon. In line with current restrictions, children will participate in 

a range of activities, including dressing up races, football races, throwing and the egg and spoon race. These activities 

will be taking part on a rotation system, and children will move between different activities. Children will be sanitising 

their hands between activities in order to maintain their safety. On your child’s Sports Day, they should come to school 

in their school PE kit.  

On your child’s Sports Day, you will need to ensure your child has: 

- school PE kit - navy/grey leggings, PE shorts, tracksuit bottoms, a white t-shirt and trainers 
- a water bottle 
- sun hat and sun cream if sunny 

 
 
Unfortunately, due to the increase in coronavirus cases in Hackney and London, we will be unable to welcome 

parents/carers into school for these events. Whilst we would love to invite families to watch, our priority is ensuring 

bubbles remain open for the end of term, and keeping our children, staff and families are safe. We apologise for the 

changes to the arrangements. Photos will be uploaded to Twitter so do have a look on @DeBeauvoirSch.  

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Daniela Rader 

Head of School 
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